CWA District 9
Frontier Bargaining Update

March 31, 2022

We met with the Company today and discussed in detail California Paid Sick Leave. We had
met with Legal Counsel on this subject and proposed to the Company our language that
allows our members to utilize CPSL as a true sick benefit.

The Company is taking back our proposed language on CPSL and we will meet on this at
our next meeting. The Company is still reviewing our position on Healthcare and we will
also be discussing in our next meeting.

We will be meeting with your Local Presidents on Friday to review the status of our
bargaining process in our efforts to get a fair contract.

UNITED WE WIN A BETTER CONTRACT-A BETTER LIFE...

SOLIDARITY FOREVER!
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